
Rural Hope 
 

 

We're going online for our Rural Day 
 
Our Rural Ministry & Mission Day 2020 is still going ahead - but now it's online!  
 
The present restrictions mean our plans to meet up at Salisbury Racecourse has been postponed 
until next year, but we’re still keen to give you the chance to discuss new developments in rural 
ministry and mission. 
 
And we want to draw on lessons from the recent period. 
 
We offer a series of reflections by expert speakers (including Bishop Andrew) on how we can take 
forward rural ministry and mission with our churches and communities in fruitful and resilient ways. 
 
These will be available to view via YouTube in early September, leading up to the online Rural Day 
on the morning of Saturday 19th September.   
 
Bishop Karen will be hosting the Rural Day via Zoom, comprising worship followed by an 
interactive seminar to discuss the themes raised in the videos. 
 
We’re sure these issues are at the front of your minds at present and we would like to gather the 
contributions of as many rural ministers and their lay colleagues as possible. 
 
Places on the Interactive Seminar are limited to 100, so please apply now by email to 
clare.phillips@salisbury.anglican.org.  
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